
AlliedSignal Inc. 203 385 2000ll©CIOigiiai AlliedSignal Engines
AEROSPACE 550 Main Street

Stratford, CT 06497-7593

October 31, 1996

Mr. Gennady G. Shteynberg
Environmental Analyst
CT Department of Environmental Protection
WEED - District 3
Engineering and Enforcement Division
79 Elm Street

Hartford, Connecticut 06106

RE: Thirteenth Year, Third Quarter Groundwater Assessment
Monitoring Progreim

Dear Mr. Shteynberg:

Enclosed you will find the Groundwater Assessment Monitoring Report
for the thirteenth year, third quarter from the September 4
sampling at the Stratford Army Engine Plant operated by
AlliedSignal Inc.in Stratford, Connecticut.

This work was performed, the report prepared, and delivered to us
by Mr. Thomas Hughes of Sound Environmental Solutions in continuing
our Groundwater Monitoring Assessment Program.

The thirteenth year, fourth quarter sampling is scheduled for
November 12, 1996.

We have reviewed the report and findings and are now submitting the
report to you. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (203) 385-3964.

J^n Fleming (
Al'liedSignal Engines

Enclosure - Certified Mail
cc: Mr. N. Walters - TACOM, Warren, MI

Mr. C. Cunningham - AlliedSignal Engines
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